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End-of-the-Year Party - Saturday, March 18 

3:30-5:30 

Swimming Only 

 

6:00 

Dinner & Meeting 

 

Until 9:00 

Basketball, Volleyball, Racquetball, and Wallyball will be available 

 

□ Please bring a main dish & either a side or a dessert to share with everyone. 

□ $10/family 

Mark Your Calendars 

Volleyball Will Begin June 13 

Watch Your Email For Details 

Thank you for a good year! 

Jeremy & I love you guys. 

We appreciate all the hard work and endless hours that everyone has put into this organization. 

We have been truly blessed by being a part of The Ohio Eagles. 

Make sure you are sharing our organization with others. 

We would love to have more new families join us next year. 

If you have someone with interest, please have them email us at 

ohioeagles@gmail.com 


